Board Meeting Update
May 18, 2015

Board of Education Organizational Meeting:

Officers for 2015-16

Jon Pesko President

Marty Krog Vice-President/CESA #12 Delegate
Lillianne Marlenga  Treasurer

Wendy Rodewald  Clerk

The Price County Review will remain the district designated newspaper.

Meetings for 2015-16 will be held on the 3rd Monday of each month beginning
at 6:00 pm.

Student Information:

1)
2)
3)
4)

3)

PhMS Students of the Month: Trinity Pesko (6), Alex Falk (7), & Lokesh Kumaravel (8)
PHS Students of the Month: Lorren Sauter (9) and Michaela Ericksen (11)

2015-16 Liaison to the Board of Education: Elise Ertl with alternate Ryan Giannoni
Marawood Conference Art Show: Samantha Zimmermann - runner up, Gabrielle
VonSeggern - two first place awards

PES Students of the Month: Rachel Fusak (3) and Lane Abraham (2)

Staff Information:

Marc Peterson was recently selected as one of two Exceptional High School Chemistry
Teachers for 2015 by the Central Wisconsin Section of the American Chemical Society. He
was nominated by former student, Amy Alexander.

The following items were approved during open session of the May 18, 2015 Board of
Education meeting.

1)
2)

3)
4)

5)

Approved changes to the Academic Eligibility Policy in the Athletic Handbook.

Approved out-of-state travel for two FBLA students to attend national competition in

Chicago, IL.

Approved 2015-16 CESA #12 contracted services.

Approval of personnel report

a. Hiring of Rebecca Anderson as guidance counselor at 60% beginning with the
2015-16 school year.

b. Continued recruitment for world language teacher, LTE math teacher, and Grade 4
teacher.

Approval of bills.

The following items were approved following executive session of the May 18, 2015
Board of Education meeting:

1)
2)

Accept four regular education and one special education student open enroliment
requests to attend the School District of Phillips beginning with the 2015-16 school year.
Accept seven regular education and one special education student open enrollment
requests to attend non-resident district schools beginning with the 2015-16 school year.



